The Smithtown Music Department
invites all 3rd grade parents and
students to our:

Introduction to
[nstrumental
Music Night

Want your child to learn an

instrument? Come see what

options are availible to them
in 4th gradel

With live demonstrations
from our very own High
School Musicians

Nesaquake Middle School
Tuesday, February 25, 2025
6:30pm

Contact your school music teacher for
more information




